
   
 
May 1, 2012 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE: Case No. 11-M-0542 – In the Matter of the Commission’s Implementation of Certain 

Provisions of the Excelsior Jobs Program 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaves, issued by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company, d/b/a National Grid 
NY (“Company”), are being transmitted for filing in compliance with the Notice to File Tariff 
Provisions, issued December 9, 2011 by the New York State Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”) in the above case number. 

 
   Fourth Revised Leaf No. 114 
   First Leaf No. 114.1 
    
   To P.S.C. No. 12 Gas 
 
   Effective: June 1, 2012 
 
On February 29, 2012, the Company submitted a filing in compliance with the 

aforementioned Notice.  After review of Staff of the Commission, it was decided that further 
revisions were necessary to the tariff leaves referenced above. 

 
 
Please advise the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Dawn Herrity 

      Regulation & Pricing 
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